
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 

Minutes of the Meeting 

18 June 2014 
 
 

This months meeting was held at the La Fiesta Mexicana Restaurant. Once we 
consumed some chips and salsa, and placed our orders for dinner, we had time for a short 
meeting. Mike Stansberry in charge, we will be installing the equipment at the EOC in 
Cripple Creek, with Don Johnson and hopefully one other. 

 
We have received a request to link the PCRC and MARC repeaters, on demand, 

from N0VSA.  
 
Don reported that there was no additional progress on the AlMagre repeater site, 

as well as updating our website. 
 
Dean Buckhouse reported that the Forest Service fellow that Dean needs to work 

with on the Lake George repeater site, has had some recent health issues.  
 
Dean also reminded us that Field Day will be next weekend. 
 
Don Johnson volunteered to do a presentation and demo of some QRP equipment, 

at our next meeting. 
 
Our meeting began at 1945 and ended at 2020. 
 
Nine members present, and well fed. 
 
Submitted by Bill Wallick (KCØFNV), Secretary 
 


